
 
 
 
 
 
November 2015 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Ripon Grammar School Recipe Book – Recipes Please! 
 
I would like to remind you of the project we launched before the summer break to create an 
RGS recipe book.  The idea is to collect recipes from students, parents, staff, alumni and other 
community members, but then also to include relevant information pages from the different 
subject departments in school.  For example, Languages might look at international recipes, 
Science at molecular gastronomy and digestion, the Art Department will provide sketches and 
photographs, and so on. 
 
The book itself will be published in Autumn next year and so will hopefully be on sale for 
Christmas 2016.  Money raised will go towards the cost of printing and proceeds will then be 
shared between the Parents’ Association and the Jenny Unwin Appeal. 
 
Following the successful RGS Bake Off competition in July to kick-start the process (see 
http://www.ripongrammar.co.uk/news/great-rgs-bake-off-winners-61/),  
we would now like to ask you to send in your favourite recipes, starting with the following: 
 

1. Your recipes for STARTERS, to include ingredients and the method. 
 

2. Your BONFIRE cookery suggestions (e.g. treacle toffee, soup…), to include ingredients 
and the method. 
 

3. Your intended Christmas recipes which could also include any special drink recipes and 
the method. 
 

Please either send recipes in to school with your son/daughter, or email them to  
Mrs Solden - soldenl@ripongrammar.co.uk ,  
or Mrs Dring - library@ripongrammar.co.uk.   
 
Please send the recipes in by 10th December 2015 and include a photograph if possible. 

 
We look forward to receiving your suggestions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
S C Dring 
Learning Resources Manager 
Literacy & Numeracy Co-ordinator 


